
Dear Colleagues in IEEE R8 

Greetings 

 

I hope you have good time! 

 

Please, we are very sorry for our status in preparing the report. 

Please, we need you to help us in this time, and in the next R8 meeting, we 

will 

Prepare good and suitable reports. 

 

With my deep respect. 

 

Prof. Dr. Eng. Sattar B. Sadkhan 

IEEE IRAQ Section – Secretary 

 


